
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 

 
 
 

Who:  County of San Luis Obispo  

 

What:  A Mitigated Negative Declaration has been prepared and issued for the County of 

San Luis Obispo Department of Public Works animal services facility (project).  

The project includes a main animal care building (15,300 square feet), 

approximately 60 parking spaces, a 2,200 square foot stall/paddock for up to eight 

hoofstock, an approximately 1.3-acre pasture, and a dog exercise park, 

landscaping, and storm water detention basins. In addition, the project would 

include an approximately 350-foot-long extension of Oklahoma Avenue and utility 

lines, including water, sewer, and natural gas lines, which would run within the 

road alignment. The project footprint would encompass approximately five acres 

of a 33.5-acre parcel and is located at the end of Oklahoma Road, on the south 

side of Highway 1, approximately 1,000 feet east of Kansas Avenue, at the County 

Operations Center, west of the City of San Luis Obispo, in the San Luis Obispo 

Planning Area (North sub area). 

 

Where:  Copies of the proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration and all the associated 

documents referenced in the Mitigated Negative Declaration are available for 

review at the County of San Luis Obispo Department of Public Works, 976 Osos 

Street, County Government Center Room 206, San Luis Obispo, CA 93408, or 

online at http://www.slocounty.ca.gov/Departments/Public-Works/Current-Public-

Works-Projects/Animal-Services-Facility.aspx. 

 

 

Comments:  The 30-day review and comment period for the proposed Mitigated Negative 

Declaration begins on Monday, August 27, 2018 and ends on September 28, 2018.  

Written comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on the last day of the review 

period and should be addressed to:  Keith Miller, Environmental Resource 

Specialist, County Government Center, Room 206, San Luis Obispo, CA 93408. 

 

Public Hearing: The County of San Luis Obispo Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing to 

consider the adoption of the Mitigated Negative Declaration.  The hearing is 

tentatively scheduled for the month of November, 2018, but interested persons 

can access the Board of Supervisor’s agenda at 

http://www.slocounty.ca.gov/bos/BOSagenda.htm to locate the date of the public 

hearing for this project. 
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